
Mainland AI-powered HR solution
provider sets up regional headquarters
in Hong Kong (with photo)

     â€‹Invest Hong Kong announced today (September 25) that Mainland
artificial intelligence (AI)-powered human resources (HR) solution provider,
MokaHR, has opened its regional headquarters in Hong Kong, using the city as
its base to expand globally.
     
     Associate Director-General of Investment Promotion Dr Jimmy Chiang said
"Hong Kong as an international business hub attracts multinational and small
and medium-sized enterprises to set up their presence in the city. Software
companies like MokaHR can seize the opportunities to provide their services
to a wide range of companies."
     
     The Co-founder and CEO of MokaHR, Mr Li Guoxing, said, "Hong Kong's
strategic location makes it an important hub connecting Mainland China and
the global market. It is an ideal springboard for Mainland companies to
expand overseas. In addition, the city has a mature financial market, a sound
legal system and a stable business environment with the Government's policy
support. It is an important step for our global expansion." 
     
     He added, "Hong Kong is an international city with diversified talent.
Companies here attach great importance to human resources management,
offering opportunities for us to provide our human resources management
solutions for their global expansion."
     
     Established in 2015, MokaHR offers comprehensive "AI-native" human
resources management solutions for enterprises. The company has offered its
services to more than 2 000 established brands, covering manufacturing, the
Internet, education, finance and other industries, and has offices in many
cities across the country.

     To get a copy of the photo, please visit
www.flickr.com/photos/investhk/albums/72177720320588494.
      
     For more information about MokaHR, please visit www.mokahr.io.
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